
Amanda, 

 

We have reviewed your latest submissions on numerous sites and their associated District II 
Remediation Permit (2-RP) numbers.  The available data indicates, that for the 2-RP’s listed below (2-RP 
numbers only), that Concho has met the requirements of 19.15.29 NMAC.  No further action is required 
at this time and the Division considers these incidents to be closed.  It may take some time to get all of 
these incidents into the On Line Imaging file, but this will happen.  Please keep a copy of this electronic 
communication as it will be the only official notification of these closures.  Your office may have been 
notified on some of these sites already, however, this is the official notification. 

 There will be future communication indicating those sites/incidents that have been deferred for further 
action.  Generally until P&A activities at the site proper. 

As always, these determinations do not relieve Concho of responsibility should future information 
indicate a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health, or the environment.  Furthermore, it 
does not relieve Concho of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws 
and/or regulations. 

 

 

Closure List (RP’s) 

13, 3089, 1408, 761, 1220, 1186, 1224, 1090, 1271, 1067, 1061, 1327, 1270, 2034, 1014, 637, 819, 467, 
676, 649, 794, 1096, 1011, 749, 651, 868, 926, 1563, 3089, 1140, 580, 560, 646, 1191, 1538, 606, 1163, 
1243 and 459. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Bradford Billings 

 


